
From: Roger Fowler
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530 Don’t vote for this!
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 11:23:51 AM

If you want this bill please put it on a ballot. We’re not as stupid as you think. If the republican senators walk out
again I’ll support them as it seams the only way they have to vote.

Sent from Roger Fowler’s iPhone
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